
Regarding SB149   

Honourable Chair Diane Rosenbaum, Vice Chair Ted Ferrioli, Senator Bruce Starr, Senator Lee 

Beyer, Senator Ginny Burdick, 

 

Thank you for considering my concerns over proposed changes set forth in this bill.  

1.  All electors should have equal protection, yet we need to make allowance for the time it takes 

for delivery of their ballots, I question changing the terminology from the location of the elector, 

to the person's profession. I do support our military getting every opportunity to be able to vote. 

However I do not want to see our concern for them result in opportunity for others to take 

advantage of our system.  

2.  I call you attention to Section 17. The new language allows someone other than the applicant 

to change the information on the voter registration application. Since it is a Felony to supply 

false information on this form, the responsibility to supply the information must rest with the 

applicant alone. 

 

Thank you again for considering my reservations on this bill, 

 

Best Regards, 

Janice Dysinger 

Gresham, OR 

 


